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October 29, 2021, Fredericton, NB - RPC is pleased to announce that Shawn Wood, CPA, CA 
has joined our team as Director of Finance and Administration.  

Shawn is a seasoned professional who joins us from Siemens Canada, and has prior 
experience with Computer Generated Solutions, CACEIS Investor Services and Grant 
Thornton. He is a Chartered Professional Accountant and a graduate of Mount Allison 
University.

“We are thrilled to have Shawn join us,” noted Eric Cook, CEO. “Shawn’s experience, 
leadership style and personality are an excellent fit for RPC.”

Shawn’s intent is to be actively involved in operations, helping the organization to understand 
what is driving, or challenging, success. Shawn will be a key part of the executive team.  

About RPC
RPC is New Brunswick’s provincial research organization (PRO), a research and technology 
organization (RTO) with locations in Fredericton, Moncton, and St. George, NB. RPC’s 
complement of 170 scientists, engineers, technologists and support staff operate from a 
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13,000 sq. meter facility housing world-class analytical chemistry and material-testing laboratories, comprehensive life science 
capabilities, an internationally recognized fish health lab, extensive product development, design, manufacturing and testing 
services, and a wide variety of pilot facilities for the development and improvement of industrial and environmental processes 
and products.

RPC holds over 100 accreditations and certifications including a diverse ISO 17025 scope from the Standards Council of Canada 
(SCC) and is ISO 9001:2015 certified. Further information about RPC’s services is available from www.rpc.ca. 

RPC Contact:
Eric Cook, Executive Director/CEO
Research & Productivity Council (RPC)
921 College Hill Rd, Fredericton, NB E3B 6Z9
506-452-1212
info@rpc.ca


